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For NOVEMBER 
YOUTH MINISTRY LEADERSHIP

INFORMATION 
contact

natalie.doherty@dublindiocese.ie

MINISTRY TRAINING
for PPCs contact

peter.siney@dublindiocese.ie

FUNERAL MINISTRY
for team training

and funeral leaders
contact

peter.siney@dublindiocese.ie
OR

pat.odonoghue@dublindiocese.ie

GROW IN FAITH WORKSHOP
19th November

SHANKHILL PARISH CENTRE

WWW.MISSIONMINISTRY.IE

A note from the Director...
Dear Friends,
November is a time of remembrance of all those who have gone
before us marked with the sign of faith.

We continue to support you as funeral ministries develop in all the
partnerships of the Archdiocese, if you want to schedule training for
your partnership please get in touch. We are very encouraged by the
numbers taking part in training and growing in confidence in this vital
area of ministry.

Registration is now open for our new Youth Ministry Leadership Training.
this begins in January and places are filling. This is for aspiring leaders
rather than young people. We need to intentionally grow our ability to
walk with young people in every partnership. Natalie is holding an
information session on zoom on the 18th November, it would be
important to identify potential participants for your area.

The two GROW IN FAITH workshops to help sacramental teams work
with parents have gone very well and can be available to other
deaneries. There is a workshop for Bray deanery on the 19th November.
Please get in touch if you want to host one for your deanery. 

We are also hoping to offer the diocese a prayer resource for the
forthcoming Pilgrims of Hope Jubilee Year. 

Finally, I want to welcome a new team member to Mission and Ministry
- Teresa Menedez will be our North side Youth Ministry Coordinator. This
signals an intentional prioritising of accompanying young people.
Patricia



https://forms.office.com/e/F45cA3Hjm3


https://forms.office.com/e/WXSxEzXUQ7




EXTRA Workshops

GROW IN FAITH
Who are these for?
For any parishes who want to work with
parents and support them in their role of
passing on faith. You can book a workshop
for your deanery.  

REGISTER 
JUST SCAN OR CLICK THE QR CODE TO
REGISTER

Reources Available
If you visit our Mission and Ministry
website your will see two resources:

A GROW IN FAITH
BOOKLET FOR 1st
Class Parents and A
GROW IN FAITH
BOOKLET FOR 2nd
Class Parents 

NEXT WORKSHOP
19th NOVEMBER
SHANKHILL
PARISH 7 -9pm 

THIS IS FOR THE PARISHES 
IN THE BRAY DEANERY 
AND ANYONE IN 
SACRAMENTAL TEAMS 
OR PARISH TEAMS.

https://forms.office.com/e/iX11UNQmyh


peter.siney@dublindiocese.ie

it was engaging, educational
and informed us on some of the

challenges in our church

The next training for Funeral Ministry Teams will
be taking place in Rathmines Parish Centre. 
Module 1:  19th November   7.30pm - 9.30pm
Module 2: 10th December   7.30pm - 9.30pm

Module 3: 21st January 2025   7.30pm - 9.30pm

To register please email
secretary@rathminesparish.com

I found the input and the
handouts very helpful and can

be a useful yardstick for us to use
in our discussions at parish level

about how we do things

I found the course
extremely helpful and

informative. I also really
appreciate all the

valuable resources

I found the three
sessions very

informative and helpful,
 I am so grateful to have

had this opportunity

very informative and instructive
- we learned so much

What participants are
saying about the course: 

Adult Faith MinistryAdult Faith Ministry

peter.siney@dublindiocese.ie

FUNERAL MINISTRY TRAINING
Training for Funeral Ministry
Teams provides guidance and
resources for those who
undertake this important
ministry in the parish.  
A certificate will be given to all
those who complete all 3
modules.

MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION TRAINING
Training  will take place in Mount Argus Parish Centre on

Tuesday 12th November 7.30pm - 9.30pm

To register please email office@mountargusparish.ie

To discuss ministry training possibilities 
for your parish partnership or Deanery 

please contact Peter

 The course explores:
The Order of Christian Funerals
Diocesan Policy
The various Funeral Rites
The ministry of accompaniment
The importance of Team. 
Planning and preparation of funerals with
families.  

mailto:peter.siney@dublindiocese.ie
mailto:secretary@rathminesparish.com
mailto:peter.siney@dublindiocese.ie
http://email/


 If you have enquirers this year for RCIA
find out if they are already baptised.01

02

03

04

05

Christian Initiation of Adults 2025
STEPS TO

After this you can
register catechumens
for the Rite of Election.
This takes place on the
1st Sunday of Lent.

The Rite of Acceptance
is celebrated in the
parish when the enquirer
feels ready to commit.

Who can accompany these
adults as part of a team? 

Resources are available from
Mission and Ministry

If not baptised then
preparation will be for ALL the
sacraments of initiation.  
If already baptised then
preparation is for the
completion of initiation.

For Support or further information email:
patricia.carroll@dublindiocese.ie



www.missionministry.ie

patricia.carroll@dublindiocese.ie
peter.siney@dublindiocese.ie
natalie.doherty@dublindiocese.ie
pat.odonoghue@dublindiocese.ie
peter.siney@dublindiocese.ie 

@missionmindd

@missionmindd

/MissionMinistry

For Catechist Training & Support
For Adult Faith & PPCs

For Youth & Young Adults
For LitMus

For Pathways

WWW.MISSIONMINISTRY.IE


